

TEQUESTA POLICE DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM



To: Michael Couzzo, Village Manager

From: Gus Medina, Chief of Police

Date: April 20, 2018

Subject: MOU for Full-Time PBA Members and Changes to Promotional Process

This item is a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) which is between the Village of Tequesta and the Members of Palm Beach County Benevolent Association, Inc.

The changes in this MOU are as follows: the minimum passing score will change from 80% to 70%. There will be a written test as well as oral interviews and staff evaluations. The Chief of Police and the Assistant Chief of Police will conduct the oral interview with the option of members of neighboring law enforcement agencies at the Chief of Police's discretion. Finally, the total rating for the candidates score will be determined by the Chief of Police.